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To: Tim Spahr Poland, 6.02.2021
IAWN Manager

Dear Tim,

as the Founders of the 6ROADS Company, with the present letter we would like to express our
sincere intention to join the International Asteroid Warning Network (IAWN). Being aware of the
importance of the NEO research, planetary defense, and spreading the awareness of the threats
conjoined with these topics, we will be delighted to participate in the IAWN activities.

The 6ROADS Company is an independent, private entity, which owns eight remote observatories:
-Polonia Observatory in Chile

-Beata Observatory in the USA

-Springbook Observatory in Namibia

-Nagano Observatory in Japan

-ldgrasil Observatory in Spain

-Rantiga Observatory in Italy

-Oborniki Observatory in Poland

-Solaris Observatory in Poland

Each setup is optimized for efficient surveillance and tracking of satellites, space debris and
asteroids. The implemented systems enable conducting unattended observations with precise data
outputs, including TDMs and astrometric data in various formats. The BROADS Company is currently
involved in several projects in the field of Resident Space Objects observations supervised by ESA
and the European Commission.
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